






M E M O R A N D U M



TO:		Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
Mr. Matt McIntire, Chairperson
				Board Members
		
FROM:	Jehan Ghouse, Purchasing Administrator

DATE:	February 4, 2020

RE:		Baseball Field Fence Replacement at Boone County High
 School 

A Request For Bids was issued on January 23, 2020 for the replacement of the fencing for the baseball field at Boone County High School.  The following four vendors responded:

		[image: ]
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The bids were opened by myself in the presence of Dan Razor, Director, Facilities Department.  Upon review and evaluation by the Facilities Department, R&M Fence is recommended as the vendor for this project at $71,430.  R&M fencing is recommended for the following reasons: 

· Best plan and methodology for the project.
· High quality workmanship in the past for the District.
· Previous demonstrated ability to meet short deadlines which is required for this project.

I recommend awarding this project to R&M Fence, as presented.
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BIDDER BID AMOUNT ($)

Mills Fence $55,750

Queen City Fence $56,245

McCall Commercial

Fencing

$56,579

R&M Fence $71,430


